
 

 

S.S. SÃO GABRIEL 
 

Launching in Portugal in 2020 

Debuting on March 26, 2020, S.S. São Gabriel will be the newest ship on the Douro River. 
Designed to embody the beautiful Douro River Valley region, this ship will offer more 

lavishly appointed suites than the Queen Isabel and bring the destination to life through its 
décor and delectable food and wine. Butler service will be added on board, giving guests the 

option to dine at any time they’d like while enjoying the ship. 

 

 

 

 


